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Sara Gee

From: Chris Shingles 
Sent: 05 October 2017 10:05
To: Planning
Subject: Application 6/2017/1662/ADV 

WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening 
attachments or clicking links. 
. 
I would like to add my objections to those I am sure you have already 
received in respect of the application No 6/2017/1662/ADV advertising 
outside the dry cleaners in Cuffley. 

The advertising “flags” have been in the street for some weeks and whilst 
they were removed from the middle of the public footway closer to the 
shop they are still an eyesore totally out of place in the village as well as 
a hazard to pedestrians. 

To approve this application would I feel produce similar applications from 
other businesses in Station Road, I noticed a similar “flag” outside the 
Banc estate agents earlier this week which had been blown over and 
blocked a large part of the footway. 

Please refuse this application and maintain the Cuffley street scene in it’s 
uncluttered state. 

Chris Shingles
13, Hill Rise.
EN6 4ED. 
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